
Illinois Insurance Department Announcements 

 

 

Executive Order No. 2020-48 extends Executive Order 2020-29 through August 22, 2020. 

 

On August 23, 2020, all temporary licenses that are more than 90 days old will be canceled, 

pursuant to Executive Order 2020-48.  

 

On August 23, 2020, the Department will no longer allow webinars for pre-licensing. 

If you have not completed the licensing process before August 23, 2020, you will be required to 

complete the in-person classroom portion of pre-licensing. 

Executive Orders: 

https://www2.illinois.gov/Pages/Executive-Orders/ExecutiveOrder2020-29.aspx 

https://www2.illinois.gov/Pages/Executive-Orders/ExecutiveOrder2020-48.aspx 

 

FAQ about Producer licensing and Coronavirus (COVID-19) 

https://insurance.illinois.gov/healthInsurance/COVID-19.html 
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